
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 
Here we are—the end of week 4! Time is really flying; 
only three weeks left of the school year. 
This week we had Lower Key Stage 2 and Upper Key 
Stage 2 Sports day. It was a lovely sunny day and the 
children really enjoyed themselves—taking part in 
races and sporting events throughout the day. (See 
our Facebook page for pictures). 
On Thursday, Year 5 visited the Shadwell Lane        
Synagogue, as part of their Religious Education      
curriculum. They were greeted by members of the 
community who told us lots about the Jewish faith. 
The children also got to see real Jewish scrolls, see 
photos of a Jewish wedding and hear about what 
happens at a Bar Mitzva ceremony. It really was a 
fascinating visit: the building was beautiful, calm and 
welcoming. 
 
 
 
 
On Monday, assuming the weather stays nice, we will 
have our postponed Sports Day (information on the 
next page). Have a lovely weekend! 
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This Week’s Attendance….. 

Whole school attendance is 93.5% this week. 
The Biscuit Bears are in Reception 1, 1HN & 4CH as they have the best attendance this week. 

N— 85% Rec 1— 97%  Rec 2— 81%  1HN– 97% 1AD— 85% 2FA— 95% 2LB— 95% 3NB—97% 

3JH— 98% 4HW—94%  4CH— 99% 5LA— 94% 5NP— 95% 6NI— 93% 6GA—96%  

 



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have a few places available in 

our Nursery.  Give us a call on 0113 

2482750 to apply for 

one of the places for 

September 2022. 
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Summer Term Events 

Here are some upcoming events for your diary: 

Wednesday 6th July 2022—Coffee Morning 

12th, 13th, 14th July 2022—Transition Days 

Friday 15th July 2022—LUFC Penalty Shoot-out Day (more info to follow) 

Monday 18th July 2022—KS1 Local Area Trip (Geography) 

Wednesday 13th July 2022—Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 19th July 2022—Y6 Prom              

       Friday 22 July 2022—Y6 Leaver’s Assembly 

Friday 22nd July 2022—School Closes for Summer at 1:30pm 

 EYFS & KS1 Sports Day 

The rearranged EYFS and KS1 sports day 

will be on Monday 4th July 2022. EYFS 

will take place in the morning (9:00am) 

and KS1 will take 

place in the after-

noon (1:00pm).  

.           

Bikeability 

Bikeability for Year 1 will start on Tuesday 

5th July and will continue until Friday 8th 

July. All equipment is provided by the 

Bikeability Team. If you have any further 

questions, please speak to your child’s class 

teacher in the first instance. 

 

Summer Fayre 

We need donations for picnic hampers, raffle    

prizes and the bottle stall for our Summer Fayre.  

If you can help us, please pass your donations to 

your child’s class teacher. Thank you. 



 

 

This week’s Certificate Winners in KS2  

(including Star 6 Readers) 
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